
Project Update: September 2013 

As an effort to involve the visitors themselves in managing the solid waste littered on Kas 
plateau, we, along with the Satara Forest Department and the Joint Forest Management 
Committee have started a programme where visitors are helping to transport the 
segregated waste to the nearest city which can then be sent to recycling units. For the 
same, we are widely circulating the attached poster. 

 


